
 

 

Sewer System Upgrade 
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Issue No.1 – November 2024 
 

 

 
 

What is happening? 
With the housing developments occurring along 
Hughes Rd, Bargara, the revitalisation of the 
existing pump station will be undertaken to 
service the developing area. 

Previously the Hughes Rd ‘A’ SPS (circled yellow in 
the adjacent photo) operated as a regional pump 
station for multiple stations. The current 
revitalisation will see it only collect sewage from 
the immediate area, greatly reducing the sewage 
retention time experienced in the past.  

Impact from the works? 
Traffic controls and detours will be employed 
during the construction phases of the project. To 
limit these impacts, construction will be scheduled 
to coincide with the road works being undertaken 
for the Hughes Road and Blain Street intersection. 

Pedestrian accessibility past the station will also 
be affected during the construction phase. 

What’s the Benefits? 
Revitalisation the existing sewer infrastructure 
was identified as the most sustainably and cost-
effective strategy for the ongoing developments. 

When 
January 2025 to June 2025 

Who is conducting the works? 
This work will be carried out by Council’s Water 
Services team and external contractors. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Project Manager: Brett Heidrich 0428723090 

Bundaberg Regional Council acknowledges that construction work can cause disruption, so we thank 
residents for their patience and co-operation while we upgrade the Water Services infrastructure in this 
area. Should you have any concerns or queries, please call Council’s Project Manager, Brett Heidrich.  
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